
Dear KAPDA fans, 

As promised in our previous post, the Kenosha Area Pipes & Drums takes seriously the 

health and safety of our members, volunteers, and fans. 

Today, Kenosha County Executive Jim Kreuser declared a State of Emergency in Kenosha County in an 

effort to guard against the spread of COVID-19. Accordingly, the Kenosha County Division of Health has 

issued a list of recommendations.  Among them, "Organizers of public gatherings of 50 or more people 

are encouraged to cancel these events, to reduce opportunities for person-to-person virus 

transmission." 

The 2020 KAPDA Krawl Planning Committee has made the difficult decision to heed the 

recommendation and cancel the Krawl scheduled for March 14th and 17th.  We felt that, as an 

organization made up of public safety professionals, it would be irresponsible of us to ignore the 

recommendation. 

We understand that many people, both in the band and among our followers, will be disappointed, as a 

great deal of time and effort went into putting this event together. 

The Committee will be meeting soon to determine the future of this year’s event.  Thank you for your 

support of our organization during this unprecedented event. 

Stay tuned! 


